
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
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From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); De Asis, Edward (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS);

BOS-Operations; BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Public Comment: Support for Teen Dating Violence Awareness Month (Item 30 – 250127 – Feb 11 2025)
Date: Friday, February 21, 2025 2:37:32 PM

Hello,
 
Please see below for communication from Danielle Coquia-Guzman regarding File No. 250127.
 

File No. 250127: Resolution recognizing the month of February 2025 as “Teen Dating
Violence Awareness and Prevention Month” in the City and County of San Francisco.
(Fielder, Chen, Walton, Mandelman, Melgar, Chan, Sherrill, Sauter, Engardio, Mahmood,
Dorsey)

 
Sincerely,
 
Joe Adkins
Office of the Clerk of the Board
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
Phone: (415) 554-5184 | Fax: (415) 554-5163
board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org
 
From: Danielle Coquia-Guzman <danielle@3rdstyouth.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 2:20 PM
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Public Comment: Support for Teen Dating Violence Awareness Month (Item 30 – 250127 –
Feb 11 2025)

 

 

Hello,
 
I am writing to offer support in favor of formally recognizing February as Teen Dating Violence
Awareness Month on behalf of 3rd Street Youth Center & Clinic. 
 
3rd Street Youth Center & Clinic serves youth ages 12-24 residing in Bayview Hunters Point
and beyond with our free youth clinic, youth development programming, behavioral health and
counseling, housing support, and more. Across each of our services, we've worked with youth
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of varied lived experiences, which unfortunately includes those of domestic violence, dating
violence, and abuse. We're often asked to host workshops for middle and high school age
youth around topics of healthy relationships and have found that this education should be
vitally paired with sexual health education. To help prevent further harm of and between our
youth, we support the recognition of Teen Dating Violence Awareness Month. 
 
Thank you,
 
 
 

Danielle "Dani" Coquia-Guzman, MPH (she/her)
Assistant Director of Health & Youth Development
3rd Street Youth Center & Clinic
1728 Bancroft Avenue
phone: 415.260.1080
www.3rdstyouth.org
Healthy youth build healthy lives.
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